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Kerry Saunders

From: Bryan.Geake@kent.gov.uk

Sent: 14 September 2022 16:52

To: Planning Support

Subject: Proposal: Part retrospective planning application for the retention of two lakes known as Bridges and Puma and works to create 3 additional 

lakes all for recreational fishing, erection of clubhouse building and associated works and landscaping. Location: 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Kerry

Dear Richard Timms 
 
Proposal: Part retrospective planning application for the retention of two lakes known as Bridges and Puma and works to create 3 additional lakes 
all for recreational fishing, erection of clubhouse building and associated works and landscaping. Location: Monk Lakes Staplehurst Road Marden 
 
Thank you for consulting the County Council’s Minerals and Waste Planning Policy Team on the above planning application. 
 
The County Council has no minerals or waste management capacity safeguarding objections or comments to make regarding this proposal. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 

Bryan Geake BSc Hons (Geol), MSc, MRTPI 

 
Bryan Geake| Principal Planning Officer | Environment, Planning and Enforcement |Growth & Communities | Kent County Council First Floor, Invicta House, 
County Hall, Maidstone, Kent ME14 1XX |Telephone: 03000 413376 | www.kent.gov.uk/planning 
 

 

 


